
The bid opening has been delayed until Thursday, August 5th at 11 a.m.  
 
 
 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
TOWN OF LEONARDTOWN 

WAYFINDING SIGNAGE PRODUCTION AND INSTALL 
 
 

The Commissioners of Leonardtown are seeking bids from local sign companies to 
produce and install a wayfinding system of signs in the Town of Leonardtown.  Interested 
companies are encouraged to contact the Town Hall at 22670 Washington Street, POB 1, 
Leonardtown, MD 20650 to pick up a bid packet or visit www.Leonardtown.somd.com to 
download a packet.  A pre bid meeting will be held at 11 a.m., Friday, July 9, 2021 at the Town 
Hall.  Sealed bids will be received until 11 a.m. Friday, July 23, 2021 at which time they will be 
publicly opened and read.  For further information contact Laschelle McKay at 301-475-9791 or 
by email at Laschelle.mckay@leonardtownmd.gov. 
 
 The Commissioners of Leonardtown reserve the right to reject any and all bids and 
proposals, and to accept any proposal deemed to be in the best interest of the Town. 
 


